
Application for the Spare Places of Primary One 2025-2026 

 

1. The application form for the Spare Places of Primary One 2025-2026 of our school 

could be collected by visiting to the General Office of our school or downloaded 

from our school website. 

2. Completed application forms could be submitted in person or mailed to our school: 

Aberdeen St. Peter's Catholic Primary School, 

Phase 2, Shek Pai Wan Estate, 

Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 

3. When submitting or mailing the application form, please include: 

3.1 the completed form of the “Application Form of the Spare Place of 

Primary One 2025-2026”; 

3.2 the most recent academic report or assessment report of the 

kindergarten; 

3.3  the copy of the student’s Birth Certificate; 

3.4 one photo (to be attached in the designated box on the bottom right of 

the application form). 

4. After receiving the application form, our school will conduct interview for the 

applicants on the afternoon of 12 June 2025 (Thursday). If a Red or Black 

Rainstorm warning signal, or a No. 8 or above Gale or Storm signal issued by the 

Hong Kong Observatory is in force at 13:00 on that day, the interview will be 

rescheduled to the same time on 13 June 2025 (Friday). 

5. The documents and information submitted by the applicants will be kept restricted 

and used solely for the purpose of the application for the Primary One Admission. 

Once the application process is completed, our school will destroy the relevant 

documents. 

 

Aberdeen St. Peter's Catholic Primary School 

3 June 2025 


